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The current Presidential administration has no competent leadership and wants to 

de-regulate on behalf of the wealthy; it's not time to take away the voice of 

Oregonians, considering the wealthy do not care what happens to the rest of us that 

are just trying to survive this country. If there is no designated site for nuclear waste 

disposal then it can be stored anywhere without notification to surrounding 

communities. Do not let Oregon become a dumping ground for nuclear waste and let 

Oregonians vote on if they want to be a dump site for nuclear waste. Oregon's water 

is a precious resource, we should not be seeking ways to pollute our water or expend 

our water resources on small modular nuclear reactors or data centers. 


